
Parrett & Axe PTFA EGM & General Meeting 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

7pm via Zoom 

 

Present: Sophie Powell, Antoinette Howard-Gardner, Kirstie Jones, Lisa Raison, 
Lisa Coggins, Philippa Arnold, Jo Fursman & Simon Smith 

 

Apologies: Emma House 

 

General Meeting 

The bingo held on the 14th November raised £1,031. Agreed to rebook the bingo for 
the same sort of time next year. 
 

Christma Fayre  
Being held on Friday 9th December, 5.30 to 7.30pm. 
Advertising signs are up around the village and surrounding area. 
 

Stalls -  
5 x external stallholders (hall) 
Chocolate tombola (Durdle Door) 
Teddy tombola (Durdle Door) 
Wine or Water (hall) 
Secret Santa (Chesil) 
Refreshments (Kimmeridge) 
Children Stalls (Lulworth) 
Lucky Dip (hall) 
Glitter Tattoos (hall) 
Hamper Raffle (hall) 
 

Agreed to ask for cake donations from the pupils on the day of the fayre. 
Jo & Phillipa to sort out the float, Antoinette asked for the card reader to be in use on 
the night. 
Helper rota to be emailed out.  
 

Antoinette said that Mrs Harris had asked if the PTFA were giving to classes again 
this year to assist in them creating products to sell on their stalls at the fayre - Simon 
said the school can pay unless the PTFA want to. He will find out the cost per class 
and let us know. 
 

 

 

 

 

Movie Night 
Wednesday 7th December 
5pm - 7pm 

Corfe & Chesil classes to be used. 
Phillipa to get 15 bags of sweet popcorn. 
Jo has the movie license in progress. 



Names will be entered into a draw for a £5 voucher. 
 

Date of next meeting - Tuesday 14th March 7pm 

 

EGM 

 

EGM has been called to note the process of Jo Fursman formally stepping down as 
treasurer & Phillipa Arnold stepping up to take on the role of treasurer. 
 

Proposed by: Jo Fursman 

Seconded by: Antoinette Howard-Gardner 
 

End of EGM 
 


